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Qur ref: CRS 714,553 2nd Floor

Your ref: Woodlands
Manton Lane
Bedford MK41 7LW

Direct Line:
Via email

9 December 2014
Dear
A14 ACCIDENT STATISTICS

BETWEEN A1 AND JUNCTION 37 AT NEWMARKET

Thank you for your email of 6 December to the Department for Transport asking for
accident statistics for the A14 between the A1 and junction 37 at Newmarket under the
Freedom of Information Act.

| confirm that we do hold the information. However, under Section 21 of the Act, we are
not required to provide information which is already reasonably accessible to you. The
information you request is available at http.//roac-collisions.dit.gov.ui/

To help you find the information you are looking for, please access the above link
through your web browser. Then select the Collision Map on the right hand side of the
screen. You will need to select Cambridgeshire as the highway authority in the drop
down selector on the left hand side under Local Highway Authority. You may then
choose the Year, Severity of Casualty, Casualty Age Band and Vehicle Type from the
remaining drop down selectors. When finished, please click on Submit on the right
hand side of the screen.

To see a more detailed map showing accident statistics on the A14, please click on one
of the coloured roundeis located along the area of interest. This will provide you with a
more detailed map view of the area and you can use the zoom functions, which work in
the same way as Google maps, to highlight areas of interest. A legend explaining the
coloured roundels can be found below the map.

You also ask if we have carried out any studies into the impact of the camera
installations on the A14. We have published two Post Opening Project Evaluation
(POPE) reports. Information about POPEs can be found on our new website here:
https://www.aov.uk/governmeni/organisations/hichways-agencv/aboui/research

POPEs were published for both completed average speed cameras schemes between
Huntingdon and Cambridge and between Fen Ditton and Girton. Again, under Section
21 of the Act, we are not required to provide information which is already reasonably
accessible to you.

fo (’) INVESTORS An executive agency of the
R A IN PEOPLE Department for Transport.



Each of the aforementioned reports can be found via the National Archives at:
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20140603113908/http://www.highways.gov.uk
/publications/road-projects-post-opening-project-evaluation-pope-of-local-network-
management-schemes-Inms/

if you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote
reference number 714,553 in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an
internal review. Our internal review process is available at:
https.//www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-agency/about/complaints-

procedure .

If you require a print copy, please phone the Highways Agency Information Line on
0300 123 5000; or e-mail ha_info@highways.gsi.gov.uk . You should contact me if you
wish to complain.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Business Management Team Leader
Network Delivery and Development (East)
Email:



